
 
 

 

 
 
9 February 2021 
 
 
Rawiri Piahana 
 
By email: fyi-request-14185-ec4f3d5e@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
 
Tēnā koe Rawiri 
 
Official information request for the PwC Student Success Project report 
 
I refer to your requests for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) 
dated 23 November 2020.  
 
We have decided to grant your requests in part, including the PwC SSTP Report, 
information related to the report, and documents associated with funding for the SSP. 
However, it will take us some time to prepare this information for release. We will send 
you that information by 23 February 2021. We have also decided to withhold some 
information under sections 9(2)(a), 9(2)(g)(i), and 9(2)(j) of the Act in order to protect 
the privacy of individuals concerned, maintain the effective conduct of public affairs 
through the free and frank expression of opinions between members of the University, 
and in order to enable the University to carry on negotiations without prejudice or 
disadvantage. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this 
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 
oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Te Herenga Waka—Victoria University of Wellington 
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